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6 January 2020 – Epiphany 

 

ATTENTION PCT PARTNERS:  Prayer Request and News  

Concerning Rev. Lyim Hong-Tiong, PCT General Secretary 

Dear Friends 

On behalf of the Presbyterian Church in Taiwan (PCT) we wish to share this 

information and request for prayers. 

PCT General Secretary, Rev. Lyim Hong-Tiong was unexpectedly taken ill early 

Saturday morning 4 January 2020.  Fortunately, he was at home at the time and 

was immediately taken to Mackay Memorial Hospital (MMH).   After successful 

surgery, he is now in stable condition in the ICU.  Rev. Lyim’s family notified PCT 

that he suffered a stroke due to constant lack of sleep and heavy work load.  

Please keep Rev. Lyim Hong-Tiong in your prayers; his family value your concern 

and support but kindly request that Rev. Lyim not be disturbed by visitors or calls 

at this time enabling him to rest and to aid his recovery. 

 

Rev. Tan Kian-Gak  

Moderator, PCT 64th General Assembly 

 

為總會總幹事林芳仲牧師關心代禱 

台灣基督長老教會總會總幹事林芳仲牧師 2020 年 1 月 4 日禮拜六清晨 5 點半左右昏倒在家中，經

家人發現緊急送往馬偕紀念醫院治療，手術順利，目前已無大礙，並在加護病房休養中。家屬表示

，因長期睡眠不足，工作操勞，導致中風。敬請牧長關心代禱，但請勿電話打擾或探訪，讓總幹事

好好休養及復原。 

陳見岳牧師      

總會議長 

PCT64GA/Prayer Concern202001/TKG/ch 


